
From: Danny Varat <dannyvarat@gmail.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/15/2017 7:49:51 AM
Subject: Fwd: Upstate Regional Legislative Luncheon

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: adam@jma-associations.com  <Adam@jma-associations.com>
Date: Fri, Jul 14, 2017 at 3:35 PM
 
Subject: RE: Upstate Regional Legislative Luncheon
 
To: kevin@kevinbryant.com, Varat Danny <dannyvarat@gmail.com>, Lily Cogdill 
<lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 

Thank you sir. I understand you’re a busy man and a business owner.

 

Have a good summer.

 

Adam

 

From:  Bryant, Kevin [mailto:kevin@kevinbryant.com] 
 
Sent:  Friday, July 14, 2017 3:19 PM
 
To: adam@jma-associations.com; Varat Danny; Lily Cogdill
 
Subject:  Re: Upstate Regional Legislative Luncheon

 

Thank you Adam, we'll see if we can work it into our schedule

Sincerely,

Kevin
 

Kevin L. Bryant
 
Lieutenant Governor of South Carolina

104-A North Avenue

Anderson, South Carolina 29625
 
www.kevinbryant.com
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On Fri, Jul 14, 2017 at 2:34 PM, adam@jma-associations.com <Adam@jma-associations.com> 
wrote:

Dear Lt. Governor,

 

I hope you are enjoying your summer and time away from Columbia. I wanted to extend an invite to 
you as the American Council of Engineering Companies of South Carolina, South Carolina Society of 
Professional Engineers and South Carolina Society of Professional Land Surveyors are hosting a 
regional legislative luncheon on August 3, 2017 and would like you to attend.

 

This will be an informal lunch provided by ACEC-SC, SCSPE, & SCSPLS. We see this as an 
opportunity to get our members involved in our advocacy efforts, as well as an informal way for you 
meets some of your constituents.

 

The lunch will be at City Range in Greenville (615 Haywood Rd. 29607) at 12:30PM on August 3, 
2017. If you are available please rsvp to Elaine at elaine@Jma-associations.com or call 
803-771-4271. We look forward to seeing you.

 

Thanks,

Adam B. Jones

ACEC-SC/SCSPE/SCSPLS
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